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The Savoy Cocktail Book Harry Craddock 2018-10-17 The ultimate bartender's book, this richly illustrated hardcover
compilation of 750 recipes comprises non-alcoholic drinks as well as sours, toddies, flips, slings, fizzes, coolers,
rickeys, juleps, punches, and other refreshments.
By the Smoke and the Smell Thad Vogler 2017-09-12 Spirits expert Thad Vogler, owner of the James Beard Award–winning
Bar Agricole, takes readers around the world, celebrating the vivid characters who produce hand-made spirits like rum,
scotch, cognac, and mezcal. From the mountains of Mexico and the forbidden distilleries of Havana, to the wilds of
Scotland and the pastoral corners of France and beyond, this adventure will change how you think about your drink. Thad
Vogler is one of the most important people in the beverage industry today. He’s a man on a mission to bring “grower
spirits”—spirits with provenance, made in the traditional way by individuals rather than by mass conglomerates—to the
public eye, before they disappear completely. We care so much about the food we eat: how it is made, by whom, and
where. Yet we are far less careful about the spirits we drink, often allowing the biggest brands with the most
marketing dollars to control the narrative. In By the Smoke and the Smell, Vogler is here to set the record straight.
This remarkable memoir is the first book to ask the tough questions about the booze industry: where our spirits come
from, who makes them, and at what cost. By the Smoke and the Smell is also a celebration of the people and places
behind the most singular, life-changing spirits on earth. Vogler takes us to Normandy, where we drink calvados with
lovable Vikings; to Cuba, a country where Vogler lived for a time, and that has so much more to offer than cigars,
classic cars, and mojitos; to the jagged cliffs and crystal-clear lochs of Scotland; to Northern Ireland, Oaxaca,
Armagnac, Cognac, Kentucky, and California. Alternately hilarious and heartfelt, Vogler’s memoir will open your eyes to
the rich world of traditional, small-scale distilling—and in the process, it will completely change the way you think
about and buy spirits.
Bitters Brad Thomas Parsons 2011-11-01 Gone are the days when a lonely bottle of Angostura bitters held court behind
the bar. A cocktail renaissance has swept across the country, inspiring in bartenders and their thirsty patrons a new
fascination with the ingredients, techniques, and traditions that make the American cocktail so special. And few
ingredients have as rich a history or serve as fundamental a role in our beverage heritage as bitters. Author and
bitters enthusiast Brad Thomas Parsons traces the history of the world’s most storied elixir, from its earliest “snake
oil” days to its near evaporation after Prohibition to its ascension as a beloved (and at times obsessed-over)
ingredient on the contemporary bar scene. Parsons writes from the front lines of the bitters boom, where he has access
to the best and boldest new brands and flavors, the most innovative artisanal producers, and insider knowledge of the
bitters-making process. Whether you’re a professional looking to take your game to the next level or just a DIY-type
interested in homemade potables, Bitters has a dozen recipes for customized blends--ranging from Apple to Coffee-Pecan
to Root Beer bitters--as well as tips on sourcing ingredients and step-by-step instructions fit for amateur and
seasoned food crafters alike. Also featured are more than seventy cocktail recipes that showcase bitters’ diversity and
versatility: classics like the Manhattan (if you ever get one without bitters, send it back), old-guard favorites like
the Martinez, contemporary drinks from Parsons’s own repertoire like the Shady Lane, plus one-of-a-kind libations from
the country’s most pioneering bartenders. Last but not least, there is a full chapter on cooking with bitters, with a
dozen recipes for sweet and savory bitters-infused dishes. Part recipe book, part project guide, part barman’s
manifesto, Bitters is a celebration of good cocktails made well, and of the once-forgotten but blessedly rediscovered
virtues of bitters.
The Art of Living According to Joe Beef David McMillan 2011-10-11 The debut cookbook from one of the most celebrated
restaurants in Canada, featuring inventive twists on French market cuisine, plus spirited anecdotes and lush
photography. Earning rave reviews for their unforgettable approach, Joe Beef co-owners/chefs David McMillan and
Frédéric Morin push the limits of traditional French cuisine with over 125 recipes (nearly all of them photographed)
for hearty dishes infused with irreverent personality. The Strip Loin Steak comes complete with ten variations, Kale
for a Hangover wisely advises the cook to eat and then go to bed, and the Marjolaine includes tips for welding your own
cake mold. Joe Beef’s most popular dishes are also represented, such as Spaghetti Homard-Lobster, Foie Gras Breakfast
Sandwich, Pork Fish Sticks, and Pojarsky de Veau (a big, moist meatball served on a bone). The coup de grâce is the
Smorgasbord—Joe Beef’s version of a Scandinavian open-faced sandwich—with thirty different toppings. Featuring lively
stories and illustrations showcasing gangsters, oysters, Canadian railroad dining car food, the backyard smoker, and
more, this nostalgic yet utterly modern cookbook is a groundbreaking guide to living an outstanding culinary life.
Finding Mezcal Ron Cooper 2018-06-12 In this groundbreaking and deeply personal book, Ron Cooper—a leading voice in the
artisanal mezcal movement, and the person largely responsible for popularizing the spirit in the United States—shares
everything he knows about this storied, culturally rich, and now hugely in-demand spirit, along with 40 recipes. In
1990, artist Ron Cooper was collaborating with craftspeople in Oaxaca, Mexico, when he found mezcal—or, as he likes to
say, mezcal found him. This traditional spirit was virtually unknown in the United States at the time, and Cooper
founded Del Maguey Single Village Mezcal in order to import it. Finding Mezcal recounts Cooper's love affair with the
spirit and the people who make it; its meteoric rise in popularity; and the delicate balance between sharing mezcal
with the world and facilitating its preservation. Each chapter introduces a new mezcal, its producer, and its place of
origin, while also covering mezcal production methods and the botany of the maguey (aka agave) plant, from which mezcal
is distilled. Featuring 40 recipes developed for Del Maguey by chefs and bartenders from around the world, the book is
copiously illustrated with photographs, as well as Cooper's artwork and that of his friend Ken Price, who illustrated
Del Maguey's now-iconic labels.
Amaro Brad Thomas Parsons 2016 Amaro is the first book to demystify this ever-expanding, bittersweet world, and a musthave for any home cocktail enthusiast or industry professional
The Cocktail Lab Tony Conigliaro 2013-07-16 From one of the world's leading authorities on "modernist mixology" comes
this revolutionary new approach to drink-making, with more than sixty recipes for wildly creative, genre-bending
cocktails. The right cocktail is more than just a drink. It's the perfect combination of scent, color, sound, and
taste. Utilizing a broad spectrum of influences—including gastronomy, perfumery, music, art, and design—Tony Conigliaro
has established himself as one of the most innovative and thought-provoking mixologists in the world. In The Cocktail
Lab, Tony presents his best and boldest creations: drinks like the Vintage Manhattan, Dirty Martini by the Sea, and
Cosmo Popcorn. These recipes will not only redefine your understanding of what a cocktail can be; they will also
inspire you to become a more confident and creative drink maker.
Aperitivo Marisa Huff 2016-04-19 Kick off the evening as the Italians do, with these recipes for drinks and small
dishes from the best bars and restaurants of Venice, Milan, Turin, and beyond. Aperitivo takes the reader on a spirited
ride through this cocktail culture, covering variations on all the classics including the Negroni, the Bellini, and the
spritz and stopping at the chicest bars that have elevated this ritual to an art form. Many of the drinks are
structured around vermouths and other botanical-infused liqueurs, which offer a new world of complex flavors. They
yield enticingly simple cocktails that refresh—without stunning the palate (thanks to a lighter alcohol content). But
Aperitivo is just as much about the food because in Italy, drinking and eating go hand in hand. Recipes feature fried
sage leaves, oven-roasted eggplant, and carbonara tramezzini, as well as many delicious riffs on crostini, frittata,
and focaccia. Whether planning a party or just having a friend over for a quick drink, Aperitivo brings a whole new
spirit of conviviality and true Italian style to the occasion.
The Witch's Herbal Apothecary Marysia Miernowska 2020-01-14 The Witch’s Herbal Apothecary is a magickal book of
recipes, rituals, and materia medica for reconnecting with the power and healing of Earth Magick. Author Marysia
Miernowska is the Director of one of California’s most renowned herbal schools and named one of the “top 15 witches on
Instagram” (@marysia_miernowska) by Huffington Post. Mother Earth is a living entity that holds great medicine to heal
us physically and spiritually. However, in today's modern world, too many of us are separated from this source of
nourishment. With the wheel of the year as a framework, you'll begin to understand the currents of nature and how to
weave yourself back into this great web of life. Using the plants, seasons, and cycles as your tools, you will be able
to tap into the potent Earth Magick of life, death, renewal, and rebirth. In harmony with the seasons, You will learn
how to: Grow medicine Harvest from the wild or home garden Process plants Make remedies Each season opens a portal of
magick that allows you to harvest the literal and spiritual gifts the Earth is offering at that time. The Witch's
Herbal Apothecary will awaken the Witch inherent in every wild soul and guide her into an empowered relationship of
healing and magick with the natural world.
Artisanal Cocktails 2008 Inspired by the bounty of Sonoma Countys organic farms and local distilleries, Scott Beattie
shakes up the cocktail world with his extreme twists on classic bar fare. In ARTISANAL COCKTAILS, Beattie reveals his
intense attention to detail and technique with a collection of visually stunning and astonishingly tasty drinks made
with top-shelf spirits, fresh-squeezed juices, and just-picked herbs and flowers. In creatively named recipes such as
Meyer Beautiful (My, Youre Beautiful), Hot Indian Date, and the Grapes of Roth, Beattie combines flavors and aesthetics
as meticulously as a chef to produce party-worthy concoctions guests wont soon forget.
The Rancho Gordo Heirloom Bean Grower's Guide Steve Sando 2011-01-01 Showcases fifty heirloom bean varieties and
provides growing tips, flavor notes, and stories of their heritage.
Gin: How to Drink it Dave Broom 2015-09-03 'You could not write a more sophisticated book or pack more detail onto each
page...it is rocket science impressive' Huffington Post In recent years, gin has shed its old-fashioned image and been
reborn as a hot and hip spirit. The number of brands grows every day and bartenders - and consumers - are now beginning
to re-examine gin as a quality base spirit for drinks both simple and complex. Now, with more brands available than
ever before, it is the time to set out what makes gin special, what its flavours are and how to get the most out of the
brands you buy. With this book as your guide, discover: How gin is made What a botanical is and how they impact a gin's
flavour What the difference between Dutch, London, Scottish, Spanish and American gins is How you drink them to
maximise your pleasure Whether there is life beyond the gin & tonic (yes!) The body of the book covers 120 gins which
Dave has tested four ways - with tonic, with lemonade, in a negroni and in a martini - and then scored. In addition,
each gin is categorised according to an ingenious flavour camp system, which highlights its core properties and allows
you to understand how you can best drink it, and therefore enjoy it.
Cocktail Codex Alex Day 2018-10-30 From the authors of the bestselling and genre-defining cocktail book Death & Co,
Cocktail Codex is a comprehensive primer on the craft of mixing drinks that employs the authors’ unique “root
cocktails” approach to give drink-makers of every level the tools to understand, execute, and improvise both classic
and original cocktails. JAMES BEARD AWARD WINNER • WINNER OF THE TALES OF THE COCKTAIL SPIRITED AWARD® FOR BEST NEW
COCKTAIL OR BARTENDING BOOK • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR BY CHICAGO TRIBUNE “There are only six
cocktails.” So say Alex Day, Nick Fauchald, and David Kaplan, the visionaries behind the seminal craft cocktail bar
Death & Co. In Cocktail Codex, these experts reveal for the first time their surprisingly simple approach to mastering
cocktails: the “root recipes,” six easily identifiable (and memorizable!) templates that encompass all cocktails: the
old-fashioned, martini, daiquiri, sidecar, whisky highball, and flip. Once you understand the hows and whys of each
“family,” you'll understand why some cocktails work and others don't, when to shake and when to stir, what you can omit
and what you can substitute when you're missing ingredients, why you like the drinks you do, and what sorts of drinks
you should turn to—or invent—if you want to try something new. Praise for Cocktail Codex “Learn the template, and any
cocktail you can think of is within reach.”—Food & Wine “Too bad all college textbooks weren’t this much fun.”—Garden &
Gun “A must for amateur and pro mixologists alike.”—Chicago Tribune “If Dora the Explorer turned twenty-one, split
herself into three people, and decided to write the Magna Carta of booze books, this would be the result. And, unlike
every other book you’ll read this year, Cocktail Codex is packed with actual knowledge you can use in the real world.
Please, please, can Cinema Codex be next?”—Steven Soderbergh, filmmaker
The Nomad Cocktail Book Leo Robitschek 2019-10-22 Originally published as a separate book packaged inside The NoMad
Cookbook, this revised and stand-alone edition of The NoMad Cocktail Book features more than 100 additional recipes, a
service manual explaining the art of drink-making according to the NoMad, and 30 new full-color cocktail illustrations.
Organized by type of beverage from aperitifs and classics to light, dark, and soft cocktails and syrups/infusions, this
comprehensive guide shares the secrets of bar director Leo Robitschek's award-winning cocktail program. The NoMad Bar
celebrates classically focused cocktails, while delving into new arenas such as festive, large-format drinks and a
selection of reserve cocktails crafted with rare spirits.
A Spirited Guide to Vermouth Jack Adair Bevan 2019-05-30 'An essential addition to your library' Russell Norman 'A
genuine ode, written with style and substance in equal measure' Gill Meller 'A joy filled double whammy. Great drinks
require as much artistry as food and this book proves the case mightily.' Jeremy Lee Vermouth is currently experiencing
a revival, and we can't seem to get enough of it. In A Spirited Guide to Vermouth, Jack Adair Bevan celebrates this
versatile drink and its botanicals, drawing out vermouth's history and its delicate herbal flavours with recipes for
cocktails, and some food to accompany them. As an award-winning food and drink writer, and one of the first
restaurateurs to make his own vermouth, Jack Adair Bevan is the perfect guide through vermouth's rich history and
recent resurgence. As well as Jack's original recipes, A Spirited Guide to Vermouth also contains recipes contributed
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from the likes of Russell Norman, Olia Hercules, Gill Meller and Jeremy Lee. With cocktails ranging from a Toasted Nut
Boulevardier to a Perfect Manhattan, and from a Blood Orange Vermouth and Tonic to a Rosemary Bijou, the book also has
dedicated sections exploring classics such as the Martini and the Negroni. This book will take you on a botanical
journey of discovery and teach you not only how to make your own vermouth, but also how to use it in your cooking, from
vermouth-braised red cabbage to Negroni Bara Brith, along with plenty of food and drink recipes to accompany the
aperitivo hour.
Dr Adam Elmegirab’s Book of Bitters Adam Elmegirab 2017-10-10 Cocktail bitters are an essential part of any bartender's
tool kit, elevating good drinks into great ones. Discover the fascinating story of how bitters came to be a key
ingredient in cocktails and try one of the 50 recipes provided by some of the world's best bars. Bitters, those little
bottles you will find in any bar worth its salt, are the unsung heroes of the cocktail world. Where would the Manhattan
be without orange bitters? Cocktail historian and founder of his eponymous bitters company, Dr Adam Elmegirab presents
the results of almost a decade of research into bitters, guiding you from the early days of snake-oil salesmen through
to the birth of the cocktail, Prohibition, and the renaissance of bitters as an essential part of the contemporary bar
scene. Adam outlines each of the key botanicals that go into different bitters and explains the science of flavor,
describing how each characteristic can be deployed for maximum impact, and summarizes the key techniques for making
great cocktails. Most importantly, Adam provides 50 cocktail recipes created by him and some of the world’s leading
bartenders. These exceptional drinks showcase the different characteristic of bitters and how they can refine a
cocktail in unique ways.
Drinking French David Lebovitz 2020 The New York Times bestselling author of My Paris Kitchen serves up more than 160
recipes for trendy cocktails, quintessential apéritifs, café favorites, complementary snacks, and more. Bestselling
cookbook author, memoirist, and popular blogger David Lebovitz delves into the drinking culture of France in Drinking
French. This beautifully photographed collection features 160 recipes for everything from coffee, hot chocolate, and
tea to Kir and regional apéritifs, classic and modern cocktails from the hottest Paris bars, and creative infusions
using fresh fruit and French liqueurs. And because the French can't imagine drinking without having something to eat
alongside, David includes crispy, salty snacks to serve with your concoctions. Each recipe is accompanied by David's
witty and informative stories about the ins and outs of life in France, as well as photographs taken on location in
Paris and beyond. Whether you have a trip to France booked and want to know what and where to drink, or just want to
infuse your next get-together with a little French flair, this rich and revealing guide will make you the toast of the
town.
Bitterman's Field Guide to Bitters & Amari Mark Bitterman 2015-10-27 Hundreds of cocktail bitters are on the market,
and millions are turning to them to add punch, pizzazz, and complexity to their cocktails and even their cooking. But
the storm of exciting brands and flavors has even the savviest bartenders puzzled over their personalities and best
uses. Bitterman's Field Guide to Bitters and Amari is the handbook that decodes today’s burgeoning selection of
bitters, along with their kindred spirits amari and shrubs, complete with 190 photographs. The introduction includes
everything you need to know to understand what bitters and amari are and how to use them. recipes for making essential
and inventive bitters at home. The next section offers 123 recipes for making essential bitters at home, mixing, and
cooking bitters, from a Burnt Grapefruit Gimlet to a Martini Julep, from Bittered Bittersweet Chocolate Torte to BBQ
Pork Ribs with Bittersweet BBQ Sauce. Bitterman's Field Guide to Bitters and Amari cracks open the full potential of
bitters, inspiring and empowering people to try them. The final section includes a comprehensive field guide to the
wide world of the more than 500 great bitters and 50 amari available today. Complete with tasting notes, profiles of
important makers and brand photography, the guide gives everyone from pro bartenders to home cooks a solid foundation
for buying and using bitters.
Maida Heatter's Book of Great Desserts Heatter, Maida 2013-02-05 DIV Here are nearly 300 recipes, each of them worked
out to fool-proof protection, including Raspberry-Strawberry Bavarian, creamy Black-and-White Cheesecake, Walnut Fudge
Pie a la Mode, and many more. Recipes range from cakes to cookies, pastries, crepes, blintzes, popovers, cream puffs,
puff pastry, pies, cheesecakes, ice creams, and souffles. /div
The Big Book of Amaro Matteo Zed 2021-08-24 An illustrated history, exploration, and celebration of the Italian liqueur
everyone loves.This gorgeous guide teaches you everything you need to know about amaro, the delightfully complex and
bittersweet Italian liqueur. Traditionally a digestif, it’s also a popular ingredient in modern cocktails. The first
part of the book is dedicated to the drink’s creation and extraction processes, both traditional and contemporary. The
second is a complete history of the beverage, from its origins in medieval alchemy to today’s popular renaissance.
Further chapters explore the liqueur’s botanical profiles and natural properties, followed by a thorough buying guide
with descriptions of bottles from Italy, Europe, and beyond. Finally, Zed showcases how best to use amaro behind the
bar and in the kitchen, with recipes such as The Golden Mai Tai and Bitter Goat Cheese Risotto. A lovingly crafted
tribute to a celebrated drink, The Big Book of Amaro is an eye-catching triumph that will delight anyone with a passion
for amaro, mixology, food science, or all things Italian.
The Book of Vermouth Shaun Byrne 2018-08-07 The Book of Vermouth is a celebration of the greatest cocktail staple – a
mixer that is riding a growing wave of popularity around the world. It includes up to 100 modern and classical cocktail
recipes – but is more than a cocktail book too, offering history and insight to botanicals, and the perspective of key
chefs who like to cook with vermouth as much as they like to drink it. The authors – one a winemaker, the other a
bartender – bring personality to the book via their distinct takes on what makes vermouth so special. The book includes
two main sections: Vermouth Basics and How to Drink. Vermouth Basics will give a comprehensive guide to the essentials
of vermouth – grape varieties, production, varieties, botanicals, spirit and sugar, and go into great detail about the
history of Australian vermouth in particular. It will include botanical profiles of both indigenous and traditional
plants from Tim Entwistle, botanist at the Royal Botanical Gardens in Melbourne. It will cover all aspects of wormwood:
the key ingredient in making vermouth, including medicinal and historical uses, where it is found and its botanical
significance. How to Drink will cover the many different ways to serve, drink and store vermouth. Chapters will cover
Vermouth Neat, Vermouth in Spring, Vermouth in Summer, Vermouth in Autumn and Vermouth in Winter, as well as Bitter
Edge of Vermouth, Stirred & Up, Vermouth Party and After Dinner. These chapters will be more recipe-focused, and
include 10–15 recipes per chapter, drawing from each season's specific botanicals and how these work with different
vermouths. Each season will also include a related food recipe.
The Negroni Matt Hranek 2021-06 An illustrated history of the iconic Negroni, including over 20 simple variations, from
Matt Hranek, author of A Man & His Watch and A Man & His Car.
The Dead Rabbit Mixology & Mayhem Sean Muldoon 2018-10-30 A groundbreaking graphic novel-style cocktail book from
world-renowned bar The Dead Rabbit in New York City The Dead Rabbit Grocery & Grog in lower Manhattan has won every
cocktail award there is to win, including being named "Best Bar in the World" in 2016. Since their award-winning
cocktail book The Dead Rabbit Drinks Manual was published in 2015, founders Sean Muldoon and Jack McGarry, along with
bar manager Jillian Vose, have completely revamped the bar's menus in a bold, graphic novel style, now featured in
their newest collection The Dead Rabbit Mixology & Mayhem. Based on "Gangs of New York"-era tales retold with modern
personalities from the bar world (including the authors) portrayed as the heroes and villains of the story, the menus
are highly sought-after works of art. This stunning new book, featuring 90 cocktail recipes, fleshes out the tall tales
even further—making it a must-have for the bar's passionate fans who line up every night of the week.
The Complete Nose to Tail Fergus Henderson 2012 Fergus Henderson's two classic Nose to Tail books in a single,
covetable volume with additional new recipes and photography.
Last Call Brad Thomas Parsons 2019 "From the James Beard Award-winning author of Bitters and Amaro comes this poignant,
funny, and often elegiac exploration of the question, What is the last thing you'd want to drink before you die?, with
bartender profiles, portraits, and cocktail recipes"-Aperitif Kate Hawkings 2018-09-04 Santé! The apéritif is back. Forget the crass cocktail – the chic apéritif is the
choice of the discerning drinker. From the Latin aperire ('to open'), an apéritif not only kick-starts the palate but
is the most delightful way to begin an evening. More and more people are falling for the charms of this light,
refreshing, and aromatic way of drinking, and bars dedicated to apéritifs are opening around the world. Characterized
by their dryness, freshness, and bitter flavors, many apéritifs are also low in alcohol, making them a perfect choice
for health-conscious barflies. In Apéritif, acclaimed drinks writer Kate Hawkings romps through the history of how
these drinks came into being across the great drinking nations of Europe and beyond. And after a look at the science of
why these drinks work so well as appetizers, she peruses anything and everything that can be considered as an apéritif:
what it is, what to look for, and how best to drink it. From amaro to gin, through spritzes to Campari and Lillet, and
with suggested recipes or serving suggestions for each kind of booze, Apéritif encourages you to sit back, sip, and
anticipate the pleasures that the evening holds.
Sherry Talia Baiocchi 2014-10-14 There is no other wine that is as versatile, as utterly unique in its range and
production methods—and, unfortunately, as misunderstood—as sherry. For centuries, sherry was considered one of the
world’s great wines, spoken about in the same reverential terms as the finest Bordeaux and Burgundies. But in the last
few decades, sherry lost its way—and cheap, cloyingly sweet blends sullied the reputation of what remains one of
Spain’s oldest and greatest winemaking traditions. Thankfully, sherry is in the midst of a renaissance. Beloved of
sommeliers and bartenders in the craft cocktail community, today sherry is being re-discovered and re-appreciated as an
incredible table wine and essential component of many classic cocktails. Sherry is essential reading for wine or
spirits professionals looking to incorporate this complex wine into their menu, and for adventurous drink enthusiasts
who are on the hunt for something unexpected. With a comprehensive yet accessible overview of the different styles of
sherry, how they are made, and the people and places that produce it, Sherry demystifies what can be a confusing (and
seemingly contradictory) wine. A thorough buyer’s guide lists top producers and profiles the very best bodegas and
wines. And a whole chapter on sherry-based cocktails illuminates a completely different side of sherry, featuring
classic recipes like the Tuxedo and Sherry Cobbler, as well as modern creations from the country’s top bartenders (Jim
Meehan’s East India Negroni, Derek Brown’s Kojo Cocktail). More than a dozen recipes for tapas and other delicious
foods—best eaten alongside a glass of sherry, of course—round out this wonderfully eclectic, engaging, and inspiring
collection.
Spirits of Latin America Ivy Mix 2020-05-26 A James Beard Award-nominated bartender explores the history and culture of
Latin American spirits in this stunningly photographed travelogue—with 100+ irresistible cocktails featuring tequila,
rum, pisco, and more. TALES OF THE COCKTAIL SPIRITED AWARD® WINNER • IACP AWARD WINNER • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
COOKBOOKS OF THE YEAR BY POPMATTERS “Ivy’s unique combination of taste, talent, and tenacity make her the ideal
‘spirit’ guide.”—Steven Soderbergh, filmmaker, professional drinker, and owner of Singani 63 Through its in-depth look
at drinking culture throughout Latin America, this gorgeous book offers a rich cultural and historical context for
understanding Latin spirits. Ivy Mix has dedicated years to traveling south, getting to know Latin culture, in part
through what the locals drink. What she details in this book is the discovery that Latin spirits echo the Latin palate,
which echoes Latin life, emphasizing spiciness, vivaciousness, strength, and variation. After digging into tequila and
Mexico's other traditional spirits, Ivy Mix follows the sugar trail through the Caribbean and beyond, winding up in
Chile, Peru, and Bolivia, where grape-based spirits like pisco and singani have been made for generations. With more
than 100 recipes that have garnered acclaim at her Brooklyn bar, Leyenda, including fun spins on traditional cocktails
such as the Pisco Sour, Margarita, and Mojito, plus drinks inspired by Ivy's travels, like the Tia Mia (which combines
mezcal, rum, and orange curacao, with a splash of lime and almond orgeat) or the Sonambula (which features jalapeñoinfused tequila, lemon juice, chamomile syrup, and a dash of Peychaud's bitters), along with mouthwatering photos and
gorgeous travel images, this is the ultimate book on Latin American spirits.
Branca Niccolò Branca di Romanico 2015-11-03 A richly illustrated history of the world-famous Italian distillery and
the country’s best-known liqueur, as seen through the brand’s legendary poster art and creative advertising campaigns.
Since its founding in 1845, the Fratelli Branca Distillerie company has maintained a solid foothold in both domestic
and international markets. Its unmistakable, bitter-tasting liqueur quickly became legendary with its combination of
herbs and roots sourced from all over the world. The pioneering secret recipe, which is left to brew in oak barrels for
more than a year, soon made history under the name Fernet-Branca. Today, the company continues to have its base in
Milan, but exports its entire range worldwide thanks to a string of innovative advertising campaigns, some of which
have entered design and poster history in more than a century of creative publicity. This book covers 170 years of the
company’s life through a beautifully illustrated historical account that documents the continued rise of the brand, and
includes many of the more successful advertising campaigns, offering a handsome collector’s album of historical
coverage and archive material, with reproductions of poster art and sketches from the 1960s and 1980s.
Italian Wines 2022 Gambero Rosso 2022-01-22 - The most authoritative annual guide to the very best Italian wines; more
than 2,500 producers have been selected, and more than and 22,000 wines - The awards honor ecologically aware wine
producers who are working with the environment, bestowing 'Green' awards on those who create sustainable yields - Each
entry gathers useful information about the winery Italian Wines is the English-language version of Gambero Rosso's Vini
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d'Italia, the world's best-selling guide to Italian wine. It is the result of a year's work by over 60 tasters,
coordinated by three curators. They travel around the entire country to taste 45,000 wines, only half of which make it
into the guide. More than 2,500 producers have been selected. Each entry brings together useful information about the
winery, including a description of its most important labels and price levels in Italian wine shops. Each wine is
evaluated according to the Gambero Rosso bicchieri rating, with Tre Bicchieri awarded to the top labels. The guide is
an essential tool for both wine professionals and passionate amateurs around the globe: it provides the instruments for
finding one's way in the complex panorama of Italy's wine world.
Chartreuse Michael Turback 2017-04-12 Long, long ago, in the foothills of the Chartreuse Mountains of France, a group
of monks set out to lead lives of contemplation and solitude. Far removed from contact with the outside world, they
built a monastery and established the Order of the Carthusians. The monks mastered the formula for a medicinal brew of
herbs, spices and flowers, promised as "an elixir for long life," selling bottles in nearby villages to support the
Order. Over the years, the fame of the venerable liqueur spread far and wide, recognized in the modern era as eminently
mixable, versatile, and indispensable in cocktails. This book offers a fascinating collection of 88 recipes built on a
foundation of Chartreuse, from faithfully re-created pre-Prohibition drinks to inventive, artisan cocktail-inspired
notions. Prepare your mind - and your palate - for enlightenment.
Distillery Cats Brad Thomas Parsons 2017-09-19 Distillery Cats contains the whimsical tales of working cats in
distilleries around the world, with charming illustrations of the beloved mousers. Distillery Cats cheekily tells the
tale of the historical role of these spirited cats and their evolution from organic pest control to current brand
ambassadors. James Beard Award-winning author (and noted cat enthusiast) Brad Thomas Parsons profiles 30 of the world's
most adorable and lovable distillery cats, featuring "interviews," a hand-drawn portrait of each cat, plus trading
card-style stat sheets with figures like "super-power" and "mice killed." Featuring 15 cocktail recipes to enjoy while
you page through, Distillery Cats is a quirky but essential addition to any cat or spirits lover's bookshelf.
Spritz Talia Baiocchi 2016-03-15 A narrative-driven book on the surprising history and current revival of spritz
cocktails (a wine-based drink served as an aperitif), with 50 recipes, including both historical classics and modern
updates. From Milan to Los Angeles, Venice to New York, the spritz—Italy’s bitter and bubbly aperitivo cocktail—has
become synonymous with a leisurely, convivial golden hour. But the spritz is more than just an early evening
cocktail—it’s a style of drinking. In Spritz, Talia Baiocchi and Leslie Pariseau trace the drink’s origins to ancient
Rome, uncover its unlikely history and culture, explore the evolution of aperitivo throughout Northern Italy, and
document the spritz’s revival around the world. From regional classics to modern variations, Spritz includes dozens of
recipes from some of America’s most lauded bartenders, a guide to building a spritz bar, and a collection of food
recipes for classic Italian snacks to pair alongside.
Tarot of Cocktails Katy Seibel 2018-10-02 Inspired by classic Tarot decks, Tarot of Cocktails lends a mystical twist to
45 delicious drink recipes. Hand-drawn illustrations based on classic Tarot cards transform key elements into their
cocktail related counterparts. Swords become vanilla beans, suns become citrus wheels, and so for. Readers will find
stiff sippers, boozy floats, and light summery refreshers with fun names such as Blood & Smoke, The Herbalist, The
Straw Man, Princess of Moscow, The White Elephant, and The Black Night. An introduction also includes home bartending
basics and tips & tricks guaranteed to enchant guests.
Death and Co Welcome Home Alex Day 2021 From America's most influential cocktail bar, a playbook for home bartenders
who want to take their drinks to the next level, featuring hundreds of the signature recipes that keep Death & Co top
of class. In this stunning new offering from the authors of the bestselling Death & Co and James Beard Book of the Year
Cocktail Codex, you'll find everything you need to make and serve impressive drinks at home. It begins with a boot camp
of sorts, where you follow the same steps a new Death & Co bartender would, learning how to select ingredients, develop
your palate, understand what makes a great cocktail work, mix drinks accurately, create a cocktail menu, and much more.
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More than 400 recipes anchor the book, including classics, low-ABV drinks, non-alcoholic cocktails, and hundreds of the
signature creations the Death & Co teams in New York, Denver, and Los Angeles have developed over the past seven years,
including the Telegraph and Buko Gimlet. The Cocktails at Home section teaches you how to scale up recipes for larger
gatherings, fill your freezer with ready-to-pour mixtures, and throw a party where you can actually spend more time
with your guests than prepping drinks. And when you're ready to create your own recipes, the Death & Co crew pulls back
the curtain on their cocktail development program, with plenty of strategies and the opportunity to mix and taste along
with the staff. Featuring hundreds of photographs and illustrations, this comprehensive, visually arresting manual is
destined to break new ground in home bars across the world.
Vermouth Adam Ford 2015-06-01 Previously fallen from grace, vermouth is once again the next big thing in spirits.
Negroni David T Smith 2021-03-09 Over 30 classic recipes and modern twists for Italy's most iconic cocktail, the
Negroni. The Negroni has been a favourite with discerning cocktail drinkers for over a century but has perhaps never
been as popular as it is today. What started off as a simple, equal-parts, three-ingredient cocktail (campari, gin,
vermouth) has become a global sensation. Included here are recipes for classic Negronis from straight-up over ice to a
sparkling aperitivo spritz. This basic formula is then played with in endless ways with Negronis designed for different
seasons; bright and citrusy summer versions; cosier, spiced winter drinks; and celebratory cocktails for special
occasions. These exciting variations make use of both dry, sweet and aged vermouths, along with ports and sherries, and
some truly experimental non-gin negronis (made using bourbon, rum or even mezcal) really open up the playing field!
Spirited Adrienne Stillman 2020-09-30 A timely celebration of British design legend Sir Paul Smith and his one-of-akind creativity This new monograph captures the unique spirit of British fashion icon Sir Paul Smith through 50 objects
chosen by Sir Paul himself for the inspiration they have provided him over the years -- from a wax plate of spaghetti
and a Dieter Rams radio to a Mario Bellini Cab chair and a bicycle seat. Each object has impacted his worldview, his
creative process, and his adherence to a design approach that's always imbued with distinctly British wit and
eccentricity.
The Negroni Gary Regan 2015-05-05 A history of one of the world's most iconic cocktails—originally an Italian
aperitivo, but now a staple of craft bar programs everywhere—with 60 recipes for variations and contemporary updates.
The Negroni is one of the simplest and most elegant drink formulas around: combine one part gin, one part sweet
vermouth, and one part Campari, then stir and serve over ice. This bitter, sweet, and smooth drink has inspired
countless variations as well as legions of diehard aficionados. In The Negroni, Gary Regan—barman extraordinaire and
author of the iconic book The Joy of Mixology—delves into the drink's fun, fascinating history (its origin story is
still debated, with battling Italian noblemen laying claim) and provides techniques for modern updates (barrel aging
and carbonation among them). Sixty delightfully varied and uniformly tasty recipes round out this spirited collection,
which is a must-have for any true cocktail enthusiast.
Apéritif Rebekah Peppler 2018 For the French, the fleeting interlude between a long workday and the evening meal to
come is not meant to be hectic or crazed. Instead, that time is a much needed chance to pause, take a breath, and reset
with light drinks and snacks. Whether it's a quick affair before dashing out the door to your favorite Parisian bistro
or a lead-up to a more lavish party, Aperitifis about kicking off the night, rousing the appetite, and doing so with
the carefree spirit of connection and conviviality. Aperitifcelebrates that easygoing lifestyle with simple yet stylish
recipes for both classic and modern French aperitif-style cocktails, along with French-inspired bites and hors
d'oeuvres. Keeping true to the aperitif tradition, you'll find cocktail recipes that use lighter, low-alcohol spirits,
fortified wines, and bitter liqueurs. The impressive drinks have influences from both Old World and New, but are always
low fuss and served barely embellished--an easy feat to pull off for the relaxed host at home. Aperitif also offers
recipes for equally breezy bites, such as Radishes with Poppy Butter, Goug res, Ratatouille Dip, and Buckwheat-Sel Gris
Crackers. For evenings that are all about ease and approachability without sacrificing style or flavor, Aperitif makes
drinking and entertaining at home as effortless, fun, and effervescent as the offerings themselves.
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